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Reception Newsletter
Autumn Term 2018

A warm welcome to Reception! 

We hope that you have had a lovely summer holiday and are looking forward to a new school year. This term, we will be naming and mixing colours and talking about our homes and families. After half term, we will be thinking about ‘Air and Moving Things’ and we hope to make pinwheels and kites.  Counting, sorting and matching objects will lead us onto recognising and writing numbers. We will follow the Jolly Phonics Scheme and Think Write Handwriting to help us learn sounds and to write letters. 

Please bring a photograph of your family/home to share and please send a named colouring book for your child to use at school. 

The Reading Record Book in the bookbag can also be used as a communication book so please use this to write any comments about your child’s phonic progress or changes to home arrangements. 

P.E. will be on Mondays and we would like the children to arrive in the morning in their full P.E. kit; we will then change the children into their school uniform after their lesson.

Please remember the ‘Letters, Sounds & Counting’ workshop on Saturday 8th September in the Moat starting at 10am.
We are all looking forward to a productive and exciting term!

Yours sincerely, 

C. Goode & P. Moon 
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